KINGS NEWTON BOWLS CLUB

Packhorse Road, Kings Newton, Derbyshire

SPRING 2019 NEWSLETTER

Spring is upon us again and the waiting time is nearly over, it's time to dust off your woods and get back into action with your bowling. On behalf of all the committee we hope that everyone has an enjoyable bowling season, whether social or league.

For those who still haven't paid their subscriptions yet, it would be greatly appreciated if you could do so as soon as possible to save us the job of having to chase people up.

Thank you to all of you who returned your papers showing which teams you wish to play for this coming season, unfortunately there were lots that didn't which meant that the committee had to take the decision to cut down the teams on a Friday night to just one men's team. Hopefully those not getting a game will be able to join in with the Monday and Tuesday evenings, and these will gain momentum as the season starts. Just a reminder that the Tuesday evening league is the place for all new bowlers, or people just starting to play league bowling so please get in touch with the captains and give it a go.

We are still looking for volunteers for the cleaning rota, which has been put up on the inside door. Anyone who hasn't already volunteered please have a look and pop your name in one of the empty spaces on the list, if we can all take our turn it would help keep the club clean and cut down on costs of hiring a cleaner. I'm sure we can all do it at least once a season!

The committee members for the 2019 season are as follows;

Chairman: Graham Leech
Treasurer: Terry Summerlin

Secretary: Gayle Summerlin

General Committee:

Mavis Taylor Janet Jardine
Cynthia Bailey Pat Philipson
Alan Bradley Steve Raine
Ian Hazard Peter Barton

Richard Deakin

Contact us via the website - www.kingsnewtonbowlsclub.net